
Catch up on your Cervical Screening
with our FREE Service

Around 85% of people who develop cervical cancer in New Zealand
have either never been screened or have not had regular screening.
The National Cervical Screening Programme aims reach more people
and save more lives. At EBPHA we have clinics available to help you
get screened. 

We provide appointments or walk-in clinic on Wednesdays at our
Louvain Street location from 3pm – 7pm.
There are now two options for having your cervical screening test: 

a vaginal swab where you can self-test or a trained professional
can assist you 
you can choose to have a cervical sample (what used to be
called a smear test) taken by a healthcare provider.

Cervical screening is for eligible wāhine, and people with a cervix
aged 25 to 69.
We are particularly interested to hear from women who have never
been screened, haven’t been screened for 5+ years or if you are
Maori or Pasifika and are due your screening. 
Ask us about transport if required. 

Our Service

Who can access this service?

Lily Naidoo
Registered Nurse

 

To make an appointment
Text or call 021 319 015  
or email lily.naidoo@ebpha.org.nz

How do I access this service?

tel:+6421319015
mailto:lily.naidoo@ebpha.org.nz

